
Appeal for information on wandering
boy in Yau Ma Tei (with photo)

     Police are eager to locate the next-of-kin of a boy who was found
wandering in Yau Ma Tei today (August 14).

     At about 1.20pm, Police received a report that a boy was found wandering
at the junction of Wylie Road and Ho Man Tin Hill Road.

     The boy is about 16 years old. He is about 1.6 metres tall and of medium
build. He has a round face with yellow complexion and short black hair. He
wore a yellow long-sleeved shirt, black trousers and white sports shoes. No
identity document was found.

     The boy, sustaining no superficial injuries, was sent to Queen Elizabeth
Hospital for check-up.

     Police urge his relatives or anyone who has information, to contact any
police station or the officers of Yau Mei Tei Division on 3661 9576 or email
to do-rr-1-ymtdiv@police.gov.hk.
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